
 
 

  

KEY DATES 

TERM TWO 

ALLANSFORD ALIVE 

SCHOOL NEWSLETTER  

 
 

Term 3 - Week 3 

Monday 25th July  

National Tree Day 

Tuesday 26th July  

Edward the Emu – F-2 

Term 3 - Week 4 

Monday 1st August  

Vision Screening  

Tuesday 2nd August  

Vision Screening 

Friday 5th August  

Royal Flying Doctor Service 

Term 3 - Week 5 

Monday 8th August 

Cows Create Careers 

Tuesday 9th August 

Lion King Junior (F - 4)  

Parents Club 

Wednesday 10th August 

Open Night @ 6.00 pm 

Monday 29th August 

PUPIL FREE DAY 

 

 

 

 

 

Allansford and  
District Primary School 
Frank St, Allansford 3277 

 
“Allansford Kids are Friendly Kids” 

 
Email: allansford.ps@education.vic.gov.au 

Phone: 03 5565 1382 

Whole School Assembly 
Congratulations to Poppy for her 
excellent assembly presentation last 
Friday. Poppy organized a wonderful 
variety of showcases that featured 
students reading, performing a short 
play and sharing their learning about 
plants. Poppy spoke with great 
confidence and fluency. Well done! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

2023 Foundation Enrolments 
If you have a young one in your family 
that is due to commence their school 
journey with us in 2023 or you are 
currently choosing a school for your 
child in 2023, we ask that you please 
call or visit our office to arrange a time 
to meet and obtain enrolment forms, 
as soon as possible. Or you can visit 
the website to download the 
documentation. 
 
We are at a time in the year where we 
are set to commence workforce 
planning for 2023. With an accurate 
enrolment forecast, we will be able to 
best plan for the year ahead to 
support all our students and staff. 
 
 

Values Award 
Congratulations Violet for being 
presented with last week’s Values 
Award. Violet was observed collecting 
jumpers, putting papers in the bin and 
helping others. This took place at 
recess when she was simply walking 
and talking with her friends. Well done 
Violet on setting a great example! 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Melo Award 
Congratulations Hayley on being 
presented with last week’s Melo 
Award. Hayley was recognised for her 
kind and caring behaviour towards 
others both in the classroom and out 
in the yard. Kindness can never be 
underestimated and is something we 
should all strive for. Well done, 
Hayley! 
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Showcase – Japanese Folktale 
Congratulations to the Year 2 students 
who performed a Japanese Folktale at 
assembly. Lexi, Tabitha, Lyla, Tia, Mabel 
and Lilly all played a part in this wonderful 
love story that happens on only one day 
of the year, July 7th, when the stars align 
in the Milky Way. Well done crew! 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Showcase – We Are Strong! 
Congratulations to our F/1 students for 
sharing the wonderful writing about what 
makes them strong. Ella, Teddy, Ollie and 
Evie read with great confidence in front of 
the whole school. Well done! 
 

Showcase – We Are Strong! 
Co 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Pupil Free Day 
Please note that Monday 29th August is a 
pupil free day that has been approved by 
School Council to enable all teachers to 
have their Professional Practice Day. No 
students will be in attendance; however, 
Their Care will offer a program on that 
day. 
 

Showcase – Plants Alive 
Congratulations to our Year One 
students for sharing their learning 
about plants. Sophie, Hayley, Max and 
Zach identified the key elements that 
plants needed to survive and thrive. 
Well done! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Edward The Emu 
Students from Foundation – Year Two 
will participate in an excursion to the 
Lighthouse Theatre to see a 
performance titled ‘Edward the Emu’ 
on Tuesday 26th July. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

NAIDOC Awards 
Congratulations to our Junior students 
who were chosen as winners for the 
NAIDOC colouring competition. Kayden, 
Harvey, Evie and Matilda were selected 
by the artist as winners. We were very 
pleased with the efforts from all 
students and with their involvement in 
Reconciliation Week. Well done! 
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Unwanted Visitors 
Some time between late Saturday night and Sunday we had 

some unwanted visitors to our school grounds who decided 

to vandalise our property. They smashed one of our bird 

boxes, which had been made by students in our CLUBS 

Program and mounted high on a pole. They also moved 

seating and other equipment around. I have no problem 

with people using our facilities, provided they RESPECT our 

school. Please keep an eye out for any unwanted visitors 

disrespecting our grounds and facilities. 

 

  

AUSKICK HELPERS 
It is great to see and hear about our students and ex-

students helping in the community. We had six current 

students help assist with the running of Auskick at the 

Allansford Footy Club (Harley Broughton, Cameron Bell, 

Finn Beaton, Harry Membrey, Lennox Neave and Charlie 

Adams. 

The boys were actively involved in guiding the kids through 

different activities and drills throughout the season. There 

was had over 50 participants in Auskick this year, so their 

help was much appreciated. There was also another 6 past 

ADPS students who were involved in this too which is a 

great reflection on the school. 

 

 

Students of the Week 



 
 

 

 

 

 


